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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 13 October 2024 16:47
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0268 FS-Case-654269532

Name:  

Address:  

  

Email:  

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0268 

Address of Development: Area adjacent to Ribchester Road, Hothersall. 

Comments: Another developer urbanising green belt of no benefit to the community, in an area 
where I had to request planning permission  You permitted this 
sort of thing in Ribchester for  and in no time we will see a housing estate put on the ‘holiday 
lets’, just like in Grimsargh. Shameful privilege for these  




